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School Council Meeting Minutes 
 
Date: February 10, 2022 
Time: 7:00pm 
Council Members: 
Lindsay Gauvreau (Chair) 
Christine Penny (Treasurer) 
Atul Mathews (Secretary) 
Nicole Burton (Voting Member) 
Stacey Smith (Voting Member) 
Jen Agnew (Voting Member) 
Vincy Zivkovic (H&S Rep) 
 
South Meadow Staff: 
Jennifer Harvey (Principal) 
Umar Qureshi (Vice Principal) 
Breia Merla (Umbrella Childcare) 
Jill Sirriani (Teacher) 
 
Parents/Families: 
Julie Bateman 
Cheryl Tinson 
Cassandra Heaney-Pare 
Chantal Gagnon 
 
 
Chair calls meeting to order. Land Acknowledgement read out.  
Approval of December 2021 meeting minutes. 
M: Stacey Smith, S: Vincy Zivkovic 
 
Principals Report –  

- 548 kids in the school 
- Introduction of the new VP – Umar Qureshi 
- Mrs. Brown filling in for Ms. Guidotto and Mrs. Kerr is filling in for Mr. Bucher 
- Spirit Wear – Starting up in the next 2 weeks 
- School –wide BINGO 
- March 4th – PA Day 
- Wolf Week  

o the week before March Break 
o Students are going to come up with a creed/branding of the school 
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- COVID-19 Vaccine clinic at school 
- Photographer from Life Touch 

 
Treasure’s Report – Christine Penny 

- $5543 in account 
- Sport shirts cost ~ $2000 
- Spent ~ $200 on shovels and toboggans for kindergarten area 
- Books still need to be bought with our scholastic fundraising – teacher is 

currently on leave 
- Need contacts for playground painting (being paid for with SGF)  

 
Teacher’s Report – Jill Sirianni 

- School Council is focusing on ‘giving back’ 
- Would like to do a Spring fundraiser to help the community 

 
ASST – Nicole Burton 

- Completed the ‘Hands Up’ survey in the school 
o Car = 43% 
o Walking = 22% 
o Part walking = 13% 
o Carpool = 4% 
o Bus = 18% 

- 50/50 Bus/Walking 
 

Home & School – Vincy  

• Spring fundraiser – possibly budding artist (places children’s art on shirts, mugs, 

etc.) 

• Paint Night - February 17th 

 

Next Meeting – TBD 

Meeting adjourned/Start of Home and School Meeting at 8:00pm 
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